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An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE  

Dear Parents, 

  

This is to inform you that we will be having the winter break from 

December 25, 2020 to January 3, 2021. Therefore our online classes 

will remain suspended for this period. Classes will resume from 

January 4, 2021.  

 

Greetings for Christmas and New Year! We hope that the Christmas 

festivities with its spirit of sharing and caring will bring cheer and 

the year ahead will usher in good fortune, happiness and peace for 

all. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Principal 
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